The McKownville Improvement Association

MCKOWNVILLE
ALBANY 3, NEW YORK

March 11, 1976

Mr. Carl Walters

Town Supervisor

Town of Guilderland
Guilderland, New York 12084

Dear Mr. Walters:

Following up on our conversation about the upcoming meeting of
the McKownville Improvement Association, we would appreciate it
if a representative from your Assessor's office could attend

the meeting to discuss 100% assessments from a Town's viewpoint,
and respond to questions. We will also have a speaker from the
State Board of Equalization and Assessment to round out the
presentation.

‘The second major topic will be an open discussion of the problem
of rental housing in McKownville. If Frank Williams has received
a response from the State regarding legal constraints, it would
be a helpful addition.

As I mentioned before, Huck may be interested in this, and need
not participate, although his comments are always welcomed.

Other items that will probably come up are:

1. the McKown Grove park;

2. a local beautification effort for the McKownville
Reservoir;

3. vandalism; and

4. the "Doctor's"

Best regards,

John K. Esler
President




